Our Ref: KW/CCO/Tutoring

January 2022



Dear Parent/Guardian

National Tutoring Programme - School Led Tutoring

I am writing to inform you about our school led tutoring programme. School led tutoring is offered to eligible pupils as part of the National Tutoring Programme. It is designed to help close education gaps that may have arisen due to the Covid 19 pandemic, and it is funded by the Department for Education.

The tutoring on offer will take place afterschool on particular days outline below. It will be face to face tuition with a trained member of staff and completed in very small groups, usually no more than three students.

We have looked carefully at what we think would benefit your child and therefore we would like to offer tuition in subject/s below. The tutoring sessions will be on the days indicated below at 3:05-4:05pm. The tutoring begins the week commending 7th February 2022. We really hope that your child would like to take up this offer of tuition.

Subject	Day	<u>Tutor</u>	Room
Spanish	Mondays	Mr D Cowley	W32
French	Wednesdays	Miss S Dijoux	W34

If transport home is an issue, please let us know in your reply and we can then look to support this.

Please complete the reply slip and return it to East reception by Wed 2nd Feb 2022.

If you would like any further information, please contact me at school or via email to katharine.warner@oldburywells.com

Thank you in anticipation. Yours sincerely

Mrs K Warner

Assistant Headteacher

Aspire • Enjoy • Achieve







TUITION CONSENT FORM

##